SHOBNALL
PRIMARY

SCHOOL

11" September 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

A WARM WELCOME TO YOU ALL FOR THE START OF THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR!

School Photographer Tuesday 19" September 2017

Please note that the school photographer will be here in school on Tuesday 19th
September 2017 to take photographs of all the children. Individual photographs and family
groups will be taken.

Parents will be sent a proof of all photographs taken. Please note that you are under no
obligation to buy.

There will also be an opportunity for pre-school children to have a photograph taken with
older brothers and sisters. If you would like your pre-school children included please arrive
at the School Hall at 8.30 a.m. with all your children.

New School Ties

If you still need to purchase a school tie in time for school photos they can be purchased
from the school office — clip-on £6, elastic £5.50 and regular £5 (cash only please). Please
note the new school tie is now part of the Shobnall Primary School uniform.

Please note: other items of school uniform are available from Clothing4 Schools in Anglesey
Road and Pupils Schoolwear in Swadlincote. School uniform information sheets are
available from the School Reception Foyer.

Yours sincerely

.

Mr R Cruise
Headteacher

Letters to Parents Wholeschool\2017-2018\September\School Photographs Tuesday 19t September 2017

d/slexia Ofsted
International : g i ‘ friendly g:’xit;:fmg

School Award ¢ 01283 247410 officeashobnall.staffs.sch.uk BDA - QUALITY



